
4 October 2016  

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Year 3 – Junior Bake off Event at Matfen Hall - Wednesday 19 October 2016  

 

To coincide with the launch of their special afternoon tea for children, Matfen Hall is holding a junior bake 

off event for our Year 3 children.   

 

The children will be split into groups.  Each group will have the 

opportunity to meet the hotel’s chefs and to make and decorate 

cakes under the supervision of the kitchen staff.  The children will be 

provided with protective clothing and chefs hats.  They will talk about 

the process of cake making and about eating a balanced diet.   

 

During the morning the children will be given a drink and snack.  We will be back in school in time for lunch. 

 

When one group is baking, the others will take part in either outdoor or craft activities (depending on the 

weather!).   

 

Clothing 

Children should wear their school uniform.  

 

Contribution  

Matften Hall has kindly agreed to cover half the cost of our travel.  In order for the visit to go ahead we 
need to ask parents/carers to pay a contribution to cover the remainder of the coach travel.  The cost of 
the visit will be £2.00.  Payment can be made in cash or by cheque (cheques should be made payable to 
NCC – please mark your child’s name and Matfen Hall on the back of your cheque).  Please return the 
attached reply slip with your payment by Friday 14 October.   

 

Photography 

Matfen would like to take some photographs of the children as they take part in this event.  Please indicate 

on the attached reply slip if you are happy to give your permission for photographs of your child to be 

taken and used by Matfen for publicity purposes, including on their website.  

 

Food Allergies 

Please indicate on the attached reply slip any food allergies we need to be aware of.   

 

Miss Florek 

Year 3 Teacher  



 

Year 3 – Junior Bake off Event at Matfen Hall - Wednesday 19 October 2016  

 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________________________   

 

1. Permission 

I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit.   Yes         No 

 

 

2. Contribution 

I enclose a contribution of £2.00 cash/cheque (please delete as appropriate).   

Please make your cheque payable to NCC and put your child’s name and ‘Matfen 
Hall’ on the back of the cheque.  

 

 

3. Photography Permission 

I give permission for photographs to be taken of my child during this event and 
agree they can be used by Matfen Hall for publicity purposes, including on their 
website.       Yes   No  

 

 

4. Food Allergies  

Please note in the box below any food allergies/dietary requirements we need to 
be aware of for this event:  

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Name (please print): ___________________________________   
 

Parent/Carer Signature: ___________________________________   
 

Date: ____________ 

  

 

  


